
 
 

 Bomgaars Recognized for 20 Years of Service at  

Northwest Iowa Community College 

Amy Bomgaars, Sheldon, was recognized for twenty years of service to Northwest Iowa 

Community College at the annual Employee Recognition Ceremony held on December 

18, 2015. Bomgaars, Instructor - Alternative High School has been with NCC since 1995.  

 

Northwest Iowa Community College is a comprehensive community college whose 

mission is to be a “Progressive learning college rapidly responding to the global needs of 

our changing community.”   NCC offers both applied technology programs and arts & 

science transfer courses – over 40 credit programs in all. In addition, the Continuing 

Education and Workforce & Economic Development departments at NCC offer  

non-credit, personalized training.  

 

For more information about educational opportunities at NCC, either on campus or online, 

call the Admissions Office at 712-324-5061, 800-352-4907, or visit nwicc.edu. Northwest 

Iowa Community College – Your Success is Our Story! 

 
 

 

 

January 20, 2016 


